
Autumn 1 2025 
 
Dear Badger class families,  
Welcome back to school, I hope you all had a lovely summer holiday. I am very excited about the year ahead as we 
have lots of fun learning to get started with. I hope to see some of you at the meet the teacher evening so we can 
get to know each other more, and so you can find out more about what it is like to be a part of Badger class.  
 
Who will be supporting your child/ren in Badger class? 

 
 
What will we be learning? 

PE Days are on a Wednesday and Thursday, so please ensure children come in on those days wearing the 
appropriate kit.  
 
Homework 

Spellings 
Your child will be sent home with spellings from the Y3/4 National Curriculum. These will be printed out and 
given to your child. The spellings we will be focussing on each will be detailed on the print out. Your child will be 
tested on the highlighted spellings at the end of the week.  
Reading 
Please encourage your child to read daily. If they read to themselves, they are more than welcome to write in 
their reading records.  
Maths 
Your child is expected to access TTRS everyday for 3 minutes. This is especially important for Y4 as they have 
their MTC in June. If you need help accessing TTRS, let me know. We check this weekly as a class and also hold 
small tournaments in Badgers!  
Science 
Please see the print out detailing your history project for this half term   

 
Thank you very much for the support, 
Miss Cartwright.  

Maths Place value, addition, subtraction, times tables 

English Stone Age Boy (fiction) and Autumn is Here (Poetry) 

Science Light 

History The Stone Age 

RE Judaism 

French Phonics and instruments 

Art/DT Cave paintings. 


